
Dear Sir /Madam, 
 
I discovered today that an amendment bill will be discussed and possibly approved 
tomorrow 12th oct which may impact on a woman's right to a medicare funded 
abortion. 
 
I am 53 years old and have had three children-all healthy. The right to an abortion in 
a first world wealthy country such as Australia should be seen as a standard right. 
Not subject to change on the whim of Mr Abbott or the clergy. 
 
I strongly urge this matter  be given the due consideration it deserves. The 
amendment must be stopped tomorrow and the public made aware of the senate's 
intentions. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Patricia Mann. 
 




